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If you require this newsletter in another format,                          
please ask at the school office.                                                                   
 

       
     Respect for All. Learners for Life               27th October 2023 

Our school value for this half term: 
‘Respect’ 

‘Respect for ourselves guides our morals, 
respect for others guides our manners’ 

 
 

Diary Dates 
 
 6 Nov   Return to school 8:45am 
 6 Nov   Y2 Clubs 3:15-4:00 
 8  Nov   Reception Reading Meeting 2:15pm 
              (letter sent home) 
 9  Nov   2W Forest School 
10 Nov    2W Biscuit Day 
10 Nov    Remembrance Day 
13 Nov    Odd Sock Day 
16 Nov    School Photographs (individual/family) 

Reception Reading Meeting 
 
A Reception Reading Meeting will be held on 
Wednesday 8th  November at 2:15pm in the 
Infant Hall.  Mrs Mullock (Reading and Phonics 
Lead) will lead the meeting which will focus on 
information for parents on reading and phonics 
to support your child at home.  Letters have 
been sent home – if you wish to attend please 
complete the reply slip and return to school. 

 

Half Term 
 

School closes today for half term. Stay 
safe, enjoy the break and we look forward 
to welcoming you back on Monday 6th 
November at 8:45am. 

Forest School 
 

Reminder, if possible can children in 2W please 
bring in a pair of wellies in a plastic bag with 
their name on so they can wear them for Forest 
School on Thursday 9 November. Thank you. 

  
 

Sunflowers Assembly 
 

Well done to Sunflowers (2W) for their 
wonderful SEAL assembly. Thank you to all 
those parents who attended - we hope you 
all agree, the children were fantastic! 
 

 

Poppies 
 

Remembrance Day Poppies are still on sale 
– suggested price 50p.  
 

 

Harvest Festival  
 

Many thanks for all your donations which 
have been delivered to the North Liverpool 
Foodbank. Once again we are overwhelmed 
by your generosity. Well done to all the 
children and staff who worked extremely 
hard to produce such a wonderful Harvest 
Assembly performance. I hope you all 
enjoyed it as much as we did. 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Green Lane, Liverpool, L13 7DT 
0151 228 4069 

Support@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk 
hƩps://www.listerinfants.org.uk 
@ListerInfants  (Main TwiƩer Account)  

07871782263   - School Mobile 
SCHOOL TIMES: 8:45AM  -  3:15PM 

ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  (Miss McGowan)       97% 
Daffodils (Mrs. Mullock)   68%           
(Mrs Gordon) 
Poppies (Miss Kervin)   95% 
Tulips  (Mrs. Davin)    92% 
Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)    91% 
Sunflowers (Mrs. White)   87% 
 
Only 1 class in green this week…well done 
to Bluebells for fabulous attendance! 
 

Overall Attendance 
 

93% 
 

Coffee Morning          
 

Calling all parents and carers 

 
Would you like to know how to teach your child resilience, 
how to encourage them to face their fears and be their 
confident best self? If yes, then this is the coffee 
morning for you! 

Come and meet Patrick, our school’s wellbeing 
practitioner. 

 
Wednesday 15th November 

9-12 
The Parent Room 

 
If you would like to attend, please book on at the school office 

 

 
 


